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6th June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we move into the final year at Royton and Crompton Academy for our Year 10 students, 
I am writing to inform all parents/carers that the Year 10 cohort will be sitting their end of 
year exams in the next coming weeks. The exam timetable is on the reverse side of this 
letter. As you will see, the exams will run over a 2-week period, starting from Monday 17th 
June- Friday 28th June. These exams play a significant part in your child’s progress within 
school, the results will help structure their timetables for the new academic year in regards 
to: settings, tiered papers and mentoring groups. It will also give staff a realistic benchmark 
of their overall performance.  
 
As you are aware, attendance plays a critical part in your child’s education and it is vitally 
important that your child be in school and learning. This is equally important for both the 
exam period and throughout the school year. 

The partnership between school and home is vital in ensuring your child’s future success so 
we would appreciate your support in promoting revision at home. There will be opportunities 
in school to revise; staff will make pupils aware of any revision sessions that will be running. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to make you aware of a Mentoring Programme 
that will be introduced to our Year 10s. Throughout the remainder of this academic year and 
Year 11, each pupil will have a member of staff that will become their mentor. This will give 
pupils an extra layer of support within school, they will be able to discuss exam techniques, 
barriers to their learning and set individual targets to help them achieve the best they can. 

If you have any questions about the upcoming exams please do not hesitate to contact the 
Year 10 team. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Wild  Miss Waterhouse  Mr Bowker 

 


